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‘Growing, Learning and Loving; United in Play, Prayer and Peace’ 

 

 
29th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We will be holding a family workshop on Friday 13th October for Year 1 to Year 6 children and their parents.  
The family workshop will be led by Mr Sigley.  It will involve you having fun playing games with your child, so 
please come dressed for PE.  There will be opportunities to learn new games and find out about local clubs 
and classes in our local area.   
 
Numbers will be limited to 15 and places will be allocated on a first come-first served basis due to places 
available, once places have gone there will be a text sent to say that all places have gone.  If you have more 
than one child in KS1 or 2, then all children can be with you.  If we have a demand for the workshop, we will 
be able to run it again at a later date. 
 
If you would like to attend this workshop, please click on the link and fill in the Microsoft Form: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ff_X21JOLUqrNU74XKfvxHt7rKpnpEZGvU_RPolISf5U
MDFYQUtOTjFCUUpGMUI1TDZRUTlRQkQxRC4u  
 
I do hope you can come along and if you have any further questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thanking you for your co-operation, 
 
 
 
Mrs D Farmer 
Principal 
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